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May 23, 2012
Professor William Masters
E-mail to: Vankeerbergen.1@osu.edu
Dear Mitch:

This letter is to accompany the proposed Air Science Minor. We discussed this minor at our May 18th meeting. The minor is a revised version of a quarter minor, which is minimally changed from the quarter minor (despite language to another effect in 1 of 3 places on the proposal). This minor is popular among ASC students and is likely to remain popular. We approved the conversion unanimously.
Sincerely,
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Bruce A. Weinberg

Professor and Director of Undergraduate Studies
Bruce. A Weinberg
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